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Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 
Small and mighty is the Warbstow Way 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
This week we are again expressing the week through super photos!  Thank you for helping to make sports 
day a fun afternoon.  For some of our youngest children this was their first go at running a race and didn’t 
they do well?  It is great to see everyone joining in, encouraging their team members and being sporting 
role models in every way.  At Warbstow we seek to include everyone, and we find joy in our Nursery 
children being in our Warbstow team as well as the very experienced older children!  Thank you to the 
staff team for supporting and Mr Dart of course!  He provides high quality sporting activities every week 
in school, for which we are grateful. 
 
 

 
  
 
Please do keep checking your emails for all of the end of year announcements.  
 
Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Bancroft 
        
 
 
 
 
 

Tesco Stronger Starts – Blue tokens 
We are delighted that our application to Tesco Stronger Starts has been successful, and our breakfast club 
project has been put forward to a customer vote in Tesco Launceston.  Voting will commence in store 
from the first week in July 2024 until the end of September 2024.  Every time you make a purchase in 
Tesco Launceston you’ll receive a blue token that can be used to vote for us at the box by the exit.  
Please share this all your family and friends. If we have the maximum number of votes at the end of 
September, we will win the maximum grant of £1500 towards breakfast club.  

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Dates 
10th July – Earhart Summer Production 
11th-12th July – Budehaven Transition Days 
12th July – School reports home 
15th- 16th July – Launceston College Transition Days 
16th July – Warbstow Transition morning 
16th July – New Nursery Stay and Play 
17th -19th July – Y3/4 residential trip to Carnyorth  
24th July – 1.30pm - End of Year Celebration Assembly  
24th July - Last day of term 
5th Sept – Autumn term begins 
 
  

Our value of the term – COURAGE 
This week we talked about grabbing hold of opportunities that come our way, you never know where 
they will take you.  We reflected on what we are able to tackle as we grow up and how saying “yes I’ll give 
it a go” can take you to all new places. We have some great examples from our children – dirt biking, Girl 
Guide trips to Switzerland, swimming, aspirations to work for Lego in Denmark, farming, science 
research… the list is endless! 
We finished our assembly by watching Coldplay at Glastonbury singing A Sky Full of Stars – the lyrics are 
very apt for our value! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Third Party Disclaimer 
Reference to any specific third party activity, product or service does not constitute or imply it’s 
endorsement, sponsorship or recommendation by Warbstow Primary Academy/Aspire Academy Trust. It 
is for information purposes only.  
 
 

End of year arrangements.. 
Please see dates in the box below. 
 
10th July 6pm - Earhart Production.  All are welcome, it promises to be super!  Children to arrive at 5:45 
through the front door of the hall.  Families can then enter the hall through the side door.  
 
16th July – Transition morning – this will be a chance for our children to spend the morning with their new 
classes. 
 
24th July 1.30pm – Celebration Assembly.  All are welcome!  Children can then go home with parents that 
have attended the assembly.  Otherwise school closes for the summer break at 3:20pm.  Children may 
bring non-electronic games into school to play with their friends for the morning sessions.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Class arrangements for September 2025 
I am delighted to confirm the class arrangements for the coming academic year: 
 
Paddington Class – Nursery and Reception – Mrs Provis supported by Miss Pascoe and Mrs Baker. 
Attenborough Class – Years 1-3 – Ms Davies supported by Mrs Evans, Mrs Webb, Mrs Davy and Mrs 
Baker. 
Earhart Class – Years 4-6 – Mrs King supported by Mrs Somers and Mrs Webb. 
 
I will also be teaching across the school and teach a daily Maths group to ensure our small teaching 
groups remain. 
 
Our wild Tribe sessions with Mrs Webb and PE lessons with LJD Coaching (Mr Dart) will continue. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 


